
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Additional Accommodation Request Guide 
1. Go to the Student Success Center website at https://www.atu.edu/ozark/ssc. 

2. Click on the icon labeled “Accommodations & Testing Services”. 
3. Click on the icon labeled “Login to the Disability Services Portal” 

 

https://www.atu.edu/ozark/ssc


 

 

4. Enter your OneTech username and password in the appropriate fields. 

5. Click the “Sign In” icon to proceed to the Student Dashboard. 

3. Enter OneTech 

Username and Password 

5. Sign In 



 

 
 

 
 
 

6. You are now logged into the portal and are at the Student Dashboard. From here, select “Additional 

Accommodation Request Form” on the left side of the screen. 

6. Click 

Here 

7. Click “Submit New Application” 



 
 

 
 

 

8. Choose the term when you would like the new accommodation to take effect, then tell us what new 

accommodation you are seeking. When you are done, click “Submit Application”. 

9. The system will verify your submission and allow you to upload documentation. 



 
 

 

(9 cont.) When you scroll down on this page, you will see a place to browse for files on your computer. 

You may now upload any additional documentation you have related to your new request. If you feel the 

documentation you already provided adequately addresses your new request, you may log out of the 

system now and watch for an email from Disability Services. 



 
 

 

10. The system will now indicate that your upload was successful. You may skip to step 13. 

11. If you would like to upload documentation at a later time, you may do so by logging back into the site listed in 

Step 1 and clicking on “Additional Accommodation Request Form” again. (Repeat Steps 1-5), 

 
         12. On this screen, click the blue “View Application” link. 



 
 

 

 

 

(12 cont.) This takes you back to the screen shown on Step 9. Refer to those instructions for how to upload documentation. 

13.Once you have filled out the request and submitted any additional documentation we need to consider, you 

should log out and monitor your ATU email account for correspondence from our office within a few 

business days (these emails will have [AIM] in the subject line). We will email you soon and let you know if 

we need more information, or if it is time for you to contact us for an appointment. 


